
To celebrate Northfield being our 

 ‘Happy Place’  

on Thursday 24th October  we are holding a 

 

 

 

 

During this day we will be doing all the children 

and staff’s favourite things and sharing everything 

that makes us happy! 

Please come in non-uniform and wearing your 

biggest smile! 

 

 


